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See you July 1st, at our 
next General Membership 

Meeting. 

Important Notice 

Our July 1st 2015 Meeting 

Will be at Mimi’s Café 

On Firestone BLVD in Downey 

 

Streamlining the membership renewal dues 
process, after a lengthy discussion the board voted 

to align our dues with the fiscal year, December 1st 

to December 1st. beginning March 11, all current 

members renewing before December 1st and all new 
members will pay a reduced fee of $5.00 for this 

year only. Then December 1st 2015 everyone’s dues 
will be due for the next fiscal year. Dues will remain 
$15.00 . Renewal reminders will be mailed to every 
member, with the elections ballot in November we 
will include a self-addressed stamped envelope, all 
you need to do is mark your ballot and write a 
check for the $15.00 and send it back to us. 
 

Mimi's Café (our former meeting location...!!) 
8455 Firestone Blvd. 
Downey, CA  90240 
(Firestone & Brookshire, approx. 3 blocks west of Lakewood Blvd) 
Restaurant phone # (562)-2828 
 

http://www.socaloldsmobile.com/
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Vice President 

Grant Warner 

951 906-7951 

grantw@sportsfacilitiesgroup.com 
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714 293-1471 
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Ellen Santucci 

714 633-7961 
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Al Slayton 
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ROCKET  EXHAUST 
 
     Well, here it is the middle of May, and we’ve already had two large 
car shows…the Arizona All-Oldsmobile Show, and the Pismo Beach 
Zone Show at the SeaCrest Hotel!! 
     I’m still recovering from the second one—managed to get a COLD 
the Monday after I got back from the Zone Show (AND driving to the 
All-GM Show at 5:30am Sunday morning following Pismo, in my 70+ 
year old car…I MUST be a car-show nut!!) 
     But hopefully the cold will subside in another day or two, and I can 
look forward to next month’s Orange Empire Railway Museum Tour & 
“Rods & Rails” Car Show, and July 11th’s Rubel Castle Tour!!  If you 
haven’t contacted Charity McElroy about Rubel Castle, please DO!  We 
need a certain number of “guaranteed” attendees for this…should be a 
lot of fun!  I just realized that my car should be on its way to Peoria, IL 
just before that show, for the NAOC’s Nationals…I guess I’ll be going to 
the Railway Museum in my “toaster” Prius…ha ha! 
And the weekend of July 25th is the OCA Nationals in Brookfield (I’ll be 
driving the ’40 up from Peoria to Madison, WI, to visit friends, then on 
to Brookfield, and a re-union with my cousins, who haven’t seen the 
car now that it’s all “prettied up”!!) 
     And for August, I will be working on a tour of the Western Museum 
of Flight in Torrance at the Torrance Airport (aka Zamperini 
Field…you’ve heard of him, I’m sure?), then on to see a collection of 
classic cars & “automobilia” at Alan Mest’s place in Gardena (the one 
we DIDN’T see the day we went to TG’s Performance’s Car Show, 
because Alan was out of town!), and last but not least, after lunch, a 
nice collection of classic cars at Cornwell & Sheridan Motors in 
Gardena!  Should make for a fun day, and a chance to exercise our 
classic Olds’!!  Stay tuned for details on this…tentatively set for August 
22nd, the weekend before Wheels ‘n’ Windmills.  This will be a fun 
activity for those that don’t want to do that show, or you could do 
BOTH… 
 
Keep those Oldsmobiles rolling, and “the shiny side up”!! 
Joe Tannerbauer 
OCSC President   
 

                                        ROCKET   EXHAUST 
 
     Well, here’s hoping those of you that went to the Rods & Rails Car 
Show and saw the Orange Empire Railway Museum, had a great time!! I 
unfortunately was still in the process of getting my Olds in running 
shape again…new (smaller) fuel pump, one that’s made more for a 
single-barrel carb, not a race car ha ha—no wonder I was smelling gas 
when I pulled in the garage lately (that, and got the float in the carb set 
properly by Keith…something that California Carburetor didn’t do when 
it was re-built…guess maybe they expect you to pay more for that?)  
And a laundry list of other things…broken rear passenger door window 
(broken somehow during a car show last year, after letting some pretty 
young ladies sit in the back and take pictures, while I went to watch the 
hot-air balloons that were getting inflated), got the rear shocks re-built 
and finally (I think) have the correct shock links to go with them, oh, 
and while at the mechanic’s, the driver’s door latch spring broke (still 
waiting to see if I can get the right spring!)  Oh, the joys of restoring a 
70-year old car! 
     But, hey, there’s plenty of great weather ahead, so get your Olds out 
of the garage and DRIVE IT…that’s what they were made for, right? 
     Coming up are lots of fun events—July 11th is Charity’s Rubel Castle 
Tour, August 22nd yours truly is setting up a driving tour of various 
things to see in the “South Bay”, August 28th some of us will be leaving 
for Solvang for “Wheels”, and September 20th Ellen is organizing our 
always fun Memorial Car Show & Picnic! (She will be taking 
contributions of raffle prizes almost up to the event, so talk to some of 
those car places and get some contributions!) 
     See you soon at another event…as soon as I get the &%*# ’40 Olds 
working… 
 
Joe Tannerbauer 
OCSC President 
 
      
 

General Membership Meeting Minutes June 3rd 2015 
Called to order by Joe at 7:35pm new members Joe & Cynthia Velasquez were in attendance. They have a 1959 
Supper 88. Welcome to the club. 
Treasurer’s Report: Scott we are solvent 
Old Business: Minutes were approved as corrected Ellen’s name was spelled wrong. Swap meet report Joe T. he 
handed out 12 packets. June will be manned by Milton and Jim. July is still open. Zone Show Report: Jot T 
reported we had 33 cars judged. The results had already been printed in the Newsletter. All GM Show Report by 
Joe T 200 cars attended. The venue was nice. Mike mentioned the only problem is they limit the car count to 
200 far less the old venue. Rods and Rails Show in Perris is the 13th. Keith reported that his friend would be an 
engineer on 1 of the trains and would be providing rides. Grant reported on the Estate Sale at Eugene St. John’s 
home. The family thanked us for advertising it to our members. Rubel Castle Tour see the filer in our newsletter 
for details and let Charity know if you will be attending. Wheels and windmills show is already full. Our August 
event is set for the 22nd. The flier will be in the June Newsletter. Memorial Picnic Sept 20th. We need raffle prizes 
and signups. Karon can send you a PDF of the flyer if you want to hand them out at car events you attend. Cal 
reported on the passing of Al Wilson May he R.I.P.. His remains were sent back to his home town. There will not 
be a memorial service. We will send our condolences and a charitable donation per the family’s request. Cal also 
reported on Frannie she fell a few weeks back and is recovering but the family is withholding the details. Al 
reported that Charles is recovering and that he was happy to get the get well card we sent. Break was called at 
8:09. Scott sold the 50/50 tickets. Greg asked about score sheets from the Zone Show. If you send Jon Mangi a 
request via email he will send your judging sheet. New Business: Our Board Meeting will be held at Mimi’s in 
Downey. Our July 1 2015 meeting will also be at Mimi’s. The Golden Ox will be closed for redesign and new 
ownership. Veterans Show, get your registration in ASAP they are filling up. Keith is working on a tour of 
Automibilia in November. Holiday Banquet is Dec 12th at Miquel’s in Corona mark your calendars, details to 
come. Get your donations ready for The Orangewood Children’s Home.  Parts Call: Grant report that the 71 
salvage project was almost complete. He has the 394 out of Joh’s 1956 98 for sale. 50/50 Mike Houser won 
$58.00. Our Waitress Ynez thanked us all for having our meeting at the OX, while wearing her pink So Cal Olds 
Club tee-shirt, we will miss her. The Owner did the same. Meeting adjourned at 8:45pm. 
Karon Pierce-Warner 
   

 

mailto:sfballplyr@yahoo.com
mailto:grantw@sportsfacilitiesgroup.com
mailto:hofan@sbcglobal.net
mailto:socaloldslady@gmail.com
mailto:oldaction@gmail.com
mailto:kmcelroy@4wall.com
mailto:Gardner.mcelroy@gmail.com
mailto:Bw442@earthlink.net
mailto:writetoeds@hotmail.com


 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Calendar of Events 

 

July: 

1st Membership Meeting 

8th Board Meeting 

11th Rubel Castle Tour 

18th-19th Rocket Science 
Racing  

22-25 OCA Nationals 

 

August: 

5th Membership Meeting 

12th Board Meeting 

22nd South Bay Tour 

29th Wheels and Windmills 

 

September: 

2nd White Elephant Sale 

9th Board Meeting 

20th Memorial Car Show & 
Picnic 

 

October: 

4th Veteran’s Car Show 

7th Membership Meeting 

14th Board Meeting 

 

November: 

4th Membership Meeting 

11th Board Meeting 

 

December: 

12th Holiday Banquet & Toy 
Drive 

Elections & 2016 Dues are Due 

 

31st Annual Pacific Southwest Zone Show By Jon Manji  
 
It seems we’ve settled into our new location, the SeaCrest Oceanfront 
Hotel in Pismo Beach. New to us last year, the SeaCrest has proven to 
be popular with our show attendees as our attendance increased this 
year. And we’ll stay at the SeaCrest next year. Now, back to this year. 
With little fog and daytime temperatures in the 70s, the great weather 
contributed to everyone’s enjoyment of the show and other activities. 
Showgoers were treated to an Oldsmobile assortment from the 1940s 
to the 1990s, from showroom stock to active race cars. One of the good 
qualities of a smaller show like ours is the ability to see many cars and 
talk with the owners, something that’s often difficult to do at larger, 
busier shows. I think most of us have attended large shows where 
parking can be challenging, as well as just getting around to see all of 
the cars on display. One can feel overwhelmed at a large show. Not so 
at our Zone Show. The Friday Night Mixer again proved popular, with 
increased attendance over last year. We are very fortunate to have 
Karon Pierce-Warner of So-Cal Chapter in charge of all of the food and 
beverage arrangements for Friday and Saturday, as everyone went 
away well-fed and with food for later, if they wished. Saturday’s Dessert 
Bar also went well, with about 55 people attending and enjoying the 
wide assortment of desserts and beverages. The Show is the focal point 
of the weekend, and provided a great opportunity to swap stories 
about our Oldsmobiles, learn more about the brand, and have a great 
time. New this year was something we called “Photo Hour,” an hour in 
the afternoon after judging was concluded where we asked all 
participants to close up their Oldsmobiles for the benefit of the 
photographers present. Many automotive editors tell photographers, 
“No pictures of alligators,” a reference to a car with its hood up, looking 
like an alligator in profile. At many shows, it’s difficult to get photos of 
cars with the hoods and doors closed, so we thought we’d try the Photo 
Hour this year. It seems to have worked well and we’ll do it again next 
year. I was unable to be at the Hotel on Friday to setup the show field 
and help people get their cars parked. Grant Warner, Joe Tannerbauer, 
Larry Ewing, & Dan Haggerty took care of these very important tasks for 
me and I want to thank them for doing so. Also of special note is Bob 
Griffith’s volunteer work as a Judge this year. Bob responded to my 
request for more Judges in the last Oldsletter and came to the Show 
just to judge. These are just a few of the people that make participating 
in our events such a pleasure, thanks guys! The attendees who had 
their cars judged at the show and are interested in a copy of their 
judging score sheet may e-mail me at j.y.m@sbcglobal.net and I’ll be 
glad to reply with an electronic copy of their sheet. Larry’s photos, 
captions, and awards list below will tell the Show results better than I 
can, so I’ll close by inviting you to the 32nd Show, which will be in the 
same place next year on the 13th to the 15th of May, 2016. See you 
there! 
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Board Meeting Minutes, June 10th, 2015 
 

The meeting was called to order at 7:35pm immediately followed by the pledge 
of allegiance and call for guest introductions of which one, Dominic Santucci, 
was in attendance. 
 
Scott Graham: Treasurers report we are solvent. He reported that the Zone 
Show event reconciliation documented a net loss of $199.30 for the entire 
event which was split between the Nor Cal and So Cal clubs for a -$99.65 result 
to our treasury.  
 
There was also a motion made and passed by unanimous vote to increase the 
treasury allotment originally for $350.00 by another $137.00 for purchasing 
new club merchandise stock to offset what was sold at the Zone Show. 
 
Scott reported that the club had received a “thank you” letter from the R.E.Olds 
Museum for the donations made to them by club members who selected this 
option in lieu of receiving a trophy at the Zone Show. 
 
Old Business: 
Upcoming events were reviewed including the Orange Empire Railway museum 
tour on June13

th
, Ruble Castle tour on July 11

th
 which is still short 4 sign ups to 

get the official tour, Wheels & Windmills car show on August 29
th

 (sold out but 
there is a waiting list), possible alternate August event at the Western Museum 
of Flight, and the Memorial Picnic / Car Show on September 20

th
. 

 
In light of the recent passing of dear friend and long term club member Al 
Wilson, the board discussed the current bereavement policy and a motion was 
made and seconded with unanimous vote to modify the current policy to 
offering a financial gift of $100.00 either directly to the surviving family 
members or donate that amount to a charity of their choice and eliminating the 
offering of flowers at a service.  
 
The new membership renewal process was again discussed as the board 
continues to fine tune the roll out of the new synchronized renewal date of 
December 1st for all members. The motion was made, seconded, and passed 
that any member who had already renewed in the first quarter of 2015 and 
that renewal carried them into the 2016 calendar year, that they would receive 
an extended membership at no additional cost until December 1

st
 of 2016 at 

which point all members would be due at the $15.00 cost for 2017 
membership. A special notice for those members affected by this change will be 
included in their voting ballot / renewal mailing sent out in October. All other 
modifications to the new renewal process previously voted on will still be in 
effect. 
 
 

 

Membership Renewal Application 
Membership  
 
Number: Name:                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                            
Address:   
Email Address:          Your Email Address Is Needed To Receive Your Newsletter Telephone: ( )  
 
Annual Membership OCA (Optional)  $30.00  
Olds Club of Southern California   

Between now& December 2015 $ 5.00  
Associate Member                         $ 3.00  
Make Checks Payable to Oldsmobile Club of Sothern 
California Mail To: P.O. Box 661224 Arcadia. CA 91066 

December 2015 everyone’s dues for 2016 will be 
due. Then every December after your dues will 
be due again. The dues will remain $15.00. 
 

The Last List- Time to Renew 
                   
1661     *LAST *    ALVIN BENARD 
1561  ^  *LAST *    SANDY BETTLEMAN 
1505  ^  *LAST *    GEORGE BORDER 
0880  ^  *LAST *    ROGER BROWNING 
1507     *LAST *    ED CALVERT 
1595     *LAST *    KARL J. CROFT 
1622     *LAST *    VICTOR DIAMOND 
0569     *LAST *    CHARLES W. DUTTON  
0355  ^  *LAST *    LARRY A. FRENCH 
1513  ^  *LAST *    LASZLO FRICS 
1685     *LAST *    GERALDO GAMINO 
0543  ^  *LAST *    SCOTT GRAHAM 
1449  ^  *LAST *    DARRELL GREIG 
1414  ^  *LAST *    MIKE HAUSER 
1647     *LAST *    FRED HEITMAN 
0236     *LAST *    DON HOPF 
1608     *LAST *    BILL HUNTER 
0529  ^  *LAST *    CHEWY ISLAS JR. 
1242  ^  *LAST *    STEVE KOMP 
1599     *LAST *    MARVIN LANDON 
1684  ^  *LAST *    ALAN LERNER 
1588     *LAST *    RICK LORENZEN 
1563     *LAST *    KEITH MAGEE 
1319  ^  *LAST *    DEREK McDIVITT 
1603     *LAST *    DICK MESSER 
1686  ^  *LAST *    ERIC PINKSTON 
0804  ^  *LAST *    BILL PORTER 
1486  ^  *LAST *    ERIC SALTER 
1469  ^  *LAST *    GEORGE SCHIRo 
1427  ^  *LAST *    JIM SCHULTZ 
1553     *LAST *    DOUG SKEEN 
1648  ^  *LAST *    JEFF SMITH 
0207  ^  *LAST *    JEFF STANISH 
1496     *LAST *    DAVID STUNDON 
1436  ^  *LAST *    MIKE TERRY 
0492  ^  *LAST *    DAVE WALL 
1124  ^  *LAST *    DAVID WALTERS 
1683  ^  *LAST *    JOHN WEAVER 
  
 
New Business & Events: 
    The July 1st general membership meeting has been moved back 
to our old location at Mimi’s while the board negotiates with the 
new owners of the Golden Ox restaurant in La Puente to hopefully 
continue having our meetings there. 
     The Veteran’s Car Show in Loma Linda was discussed; the 
motion was made, seconded, and unanimously voted on to again 
sponsor an award for this event at the cost of $100.00. Options for 
a November event were discussed as well as some preliminary 
discussion on the December 12th Holiday Banquet being held at 
Miguel’s Mexican restaurant in Corona. Menu items and pricing 
T.B.A. 
     Lastly, it was discussed that in future minute taking, that any 
corrections noted by the membership during the approval process 
at the meetings be documented and printed accordingly in the 
following newsletter. It was also discussed that new members 
should be noted and welcomed in the newsletter at least by name 
(and car if known) each month. 
 
Meeting was adjourned at 9:25pm minutes taken by Grant Warner 

 

http://public.fotki.com/scotts/oldsmobile/oldsmobile-club-sho/


  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                                        KICKS ON 66 
 
     Yes, four SO. CAL. OLDS CLUB  members got their kicks on Route 66. Kevin and Charity McElroy in their 455 1969 Delta 88 and Donnie Rocket and 
Mary Parson in ”RUBY” the 1967 Delta Queen. This Dynamic Delta Duo drove 157 miles from Seligman, Arizona to Topock/Golden Shores, Arizona. 

 

We need 12 people to fulfil our tour requirements. Please call 
Charity to let her know you will be attending this event. 



 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I am helping an elderly relative dispose of some cars that are not running in her garage.  Rather than 
just have the autos junked, I thought I would contact some car clubs to see if anyone would be 
interested in obtaining a clean title car for either restoration or parts.  One of the vehicles is a 1965 
Oldsmobile 98 which would be a great parts car for someone restoring a similar vehicle.  The engine is 
complete but the car is presently not running.  The driver's front fender has been hit but other parts of 
the car are straight and complete.  I have attached a couple of pictures of the car with the hopes that 
you could give me information for possibly advertising in your newsletter or elsewhere.  The car is 
located in Monrovia, CA.  Thanks for your time.  Karin stampink@yahoo.com 

   

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TWILIGHT CRUISES  
 

2015 Prolong Twilight Cruise Night Schedule 

Make your plans today to join us for one or all of 2015's Cruise Nights! 

Cruise Night hours are 3 - 7 p.m. and the Cruise is FREE to all! 

Extended Museum Hours 10 a.m. - 8 p.m. Museum Admission is just $5 after 5 p.m. 

(1/2 price off regular admission), and of course, always FREE to Museum Members. 

For information on Museum membership, click the Membership button to the left or 

call the Museum directly,  (909) 622-2133. 

 

Join us for an evening of hot rodding fun for the entire family. Festivities include 

music, food vendors, and more. All proceeds benefit the museum, a non-profit 501 

(c)(3) organization. 

Cruise Nights are held the first Wednesday of each month, April - December. 

April 1; May 6; June 3; July 1; August 5; (No September cruise due to L.A. County 

Fair); October 7; November 4 and December 2, our annual Toy Drive 

While at the Cruise, come inside and see the Museum's newest exhibition, the "Gallery 

of Speed" that features four historical, generational, and transitional aspects of Hot 

Rodding History and America's affection for the automobile. Depicted by cars, life 

sculptures, historical video and interactive displays, it is sure to be a welcomed suprise! 

Educators should consider this new exhibit as a way to directly demonstrate 

S.T.E.A.M. (science, technology, engineering, arts and math) and teach how even the 

new automobile today has been influenced over the years by history and the love of the 

Hot Rod. 

Make sure to shop the gift shop, and pick something up for that special hot rodder in 

your life!  

The Wally Parks NHRA Motorsports Museum is located at the Fairplex in 

Pomona, 1101 W. McKinley Ave., Bldg. 3A, Pomona, Calif. 91768. For more 

information, call 909/622-2133 or visit nhramuseum.org 

  

 

http://www.museum.nhra.com/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    I would like to extend an invitation to your car club to participate in the 15
th

 Annual Uptown Whittier Car Show that 

will be held on August 15
th

. 
    Applications are available online at our website, and I have attached a copy for your convenience. The Early-Bird fee 

to enter a car is only $30 until July 15
th

. The fee includes a collectible T-shirt and goodie bag as well as the opportunity 

to enter any or all of the cars into the show judging. There will be multiple categories for review by professional car 

show judges. Trophies will be awarded and the top three winning cars will be featured on advertising for next year’s 

show. Regular entry fee from July 16 – August 1 will be $35 per car, but will not include the T-shirt. 
    The Uptown Whittier Car Show is a fun family event that attracts between 10-20,000 visitors with 400-600 cars on 

display in the historic Uptown Whittier business district. Attendance is free and open to the public. There will be 

entertainment all day at our three stage areas with live music, dancing, and several contests. We provide a Kid’s Zone 

area with rides and activities, a Food Court area with festival snacks and refreshments, and a variety of vendor and 

sponsor booths scattered throughout the venue. 
   I hope that your club will consider joining us for this festive summer car show. 
 
Marilyn McCarty 
Event Coordinator 
Whittier Uptown Association 
6717 Bright Avenue 
Whittier CA 90601 
Ph: 562-696-2662 
Cell: 562-440-6575 
 

Want Ads 
’69 Cutlass headlight housings; Dan Johnson (310)-925-6628 
 
’53 “88” 2dr trim clips; Charlie (714)-717-3789 
 
OCA License Plate Frames; Metal Preferred; need 2 sets!  Joseph Saar (209)-740-0767 or 
gussaar@gmail.com 
 
Wanted Olds parts 4 Speed Transmission for 1970 c/o Cameron Shaw 714-883-6171 
 

 I wish to sell my 1950 olds and have you publish said car in the newsletter. 1950 olds completely 
stock. It won best in class at our last car show in orange. Original upholstery re-done twelve years 
ago, .303 v8 with stock and rare stick shift. I recently had all brakes done, new shoes, cylinders 
etc. I’ve also installed new fuel pump.  I have receipts that show the engine had valve job done 
prior to my purchase in 2014. it had 43,000 at that  time the miles now show 63,106 . It has Fenton 
headers and duel exhaust. The steering wheel is very rare, working clock. All the stainless is in 
very good to excellent condition. Call me at 909 595 1735 for any question you may have .asking 
price $23,000. 

For Sale 
’63 Cutlass Convertible, needs work; $4500 OBO; Cal Matranga (626)-339-8772 
’95 Aurora, 70K miles, one owner; David Tweedy (626)-536-9353 
’66 “Wonder Bar” Radio, $100; Jessica King (714)-612-3146 
’52 near perfect steering wheel, horn ring & “world” center w/column; 455 Olds motor 
w/Edelbrock intake, mild comp-cam, bowl ported heads, complete; new Heddman headers for 64-
65 Cutlass/442; 
1950 “world” center for steering wheel; Nick (323)-726-4040 
1971 Olds 455 cu. in. engine, serial no. 396021-F: $1,000.00 

4 speed Muncie Transmission: $700.00 Contact Henry (626) 905-4841 
 

See the flyers included in the 
previous pages of this 

newsletter 

tel:562-696-2662
tel:562-440-6575
tel:714-883-6171
tel:909%20595%201735
tel:%28626%29%20905-4841


 

Our monthly general membership meetings are held on the first Wednesday of each month (Except December) 

Meetings are held from 7:30 pm to 10 pm at: 
                                              Mimi’s Café on Firestone in Downey 

O.C.A (Oldsmobile Club of America) Southern Calif. Chapter Annual Membership dues $15 

For the rest of 2015 Dues will be only $5.00 Dollars. Renewal will be will be 12/15 $15.00 

Optional O.C.Aannual membership dues is $30. (if out of the U.S. slightly higher) 

Please send membership application to: 

Oldsmobile Club of America, P.O. Box 661224, Arcadia, Ca 91066 

National dues will be forwarded to the O.C.A in Lansing, Michigan 

 
Paid Advertising Rates 

Olds Club of southern California Rocket Circle Newsletter 

Business Card Size 

1 month.....$10.00 

1 Year.....$100.00 

QuarterPageSize 

1 month.....$20.00 

1 Year.....$200.00 

Half Page Size 1 

month.....$30.00 

1 Year.....$300.00 

FullPageSize 

1 month.....$40.00 

1  Year.....$400.00 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Olds Club of America 

P.O.Box 661224 

Arcadia, Ca 91066 

Make checks payable to: Oldsmobile Club of Southern California 

Mail To: Rocket Circle Advertising, P.O. Box 661224, Arcadia, Ca 91066 


